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The Honorable Harley 0. Staggers,
U.S. House of Representatives,
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Staggers:

I want to thank you for your efforts regarding
the antfErust imaunity provision of the Energy
Emergency Act. I was glad to see that you and so
many of your colleagues shared our concern for pre-
serving and fostering competition in the petroleum
industry. You have our sincere appreciation.

Best wishes,

e

James T. Halverson,
Director,
Bureau of Competition.



